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Roxanne Maher

From: gstvil@alum.rpi.edu

Sent: Monday, December 04, 2023 11:53 AM

To: tcapon@pitt.edu

Cc: Juliet Hodge; Makenna Perry; Roxanne Maher; Naomi Rodriguez

Subject: Planning & Zoning Commission Resignation- Gary St. Vil

Mr. Tony Capon ,

I am writing to formally announce my resignation as commissioner on the Planning & Zoning commission, effective
12/4/23. It has been an incredible journey serving the commission and community, I would like to express my sincere
gratitude for the trust and support I have received throughout my tenure. The opportunity to contribute to the growth
and development of our town has been immensely rewarding.

Please feel free to contact me via email or phone (860-980-0656) should there be any questions or assistance needed.

Once again, thank you for the privilege to serve our community. I am confident that the Planning & Zoning commission
will continue to make positive strides towards our shared vision.

Best regards,

Gary A. St. Vil


